Local Secretary Online Training
We are hosting more online training sessions for Local Secretaries.
The sessions are particularly relevant for new Local Secretaries but
are open to all. They are an opportunity to meet other Local
Secretaries, discuss Mission, share your thoughts and pick up new
ideas. Each session lasts no more than 90 minutes. Please choose
whichever one date suits you best (it is the same session run several
times over the year). Email redbox@missio.org.uk to register.
Mondays at 6.30 p.m. and Tuesdays at 10.30 a.m.
13 & 14 June; 19 & 20 September; 14 & 15 November

Coffee and a Chat ')
There will be no online Coffee and Chat in June asitis a =———
Bank Holiday to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. We will also take a
break in August. However, do join Dave & Theresa on 1 July and
every 1st Friday of the month in 2022. We start at 10.30am. Bring
your own coffee! Please email redbox@missio.org.uk to receive the
Zoom link. The link is also available on the Local Secretaries’ page
on the Missio website: missio.org.uk/LS and on our Local
Secretaries’ Facebook group: facebook.com/groups/RedBoxLS

Paying in money at the Post Office

To pay in cash at the Post Office, you now need a paying-in slip
which includes a barcode. If your paying-in book does not have a
barcode on each page, and you use the Post Office to pay in Red Box
money, please contact your Diocesan Director/Assistant, or email
redbox@missio.org.uk or call 020 7821 9755.
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Dear Friends,

Immediately after Pauline Jaricot was declared Blessed, a
resounding Gloria was sung in Lyon, announcing to the world
that Pauline has been recognised as Blessed and can

intercede on behalf of those who ask of her prayers. .

Our thoughts can turn to what our prayer might be as her
legacy continues today through your work in parishes across England & Wales.
Our prayer is for you and your parish communities, that Blessed Pauline will
walk alongside you and the entire Missio and Mill Hill Missionaries community
as we continue to ignite God’s love by helping local missionaries to work
alongside global communities that are poor or in need.

Let us know how you have raised awareness of Pauline Jaricot and celebrated
her life in your parishes. Email redbox@missio.org.uk with pictures and a few
words.

Details of Masses to celebrate Blessed Pauline’s legacy are included in this
newsletter. Please do come along and bring members of the parish with you.
We hope that there will be more Masses arranged throughout the year.

Dave Wheat

GQQ /MissioUK /Missio_UK
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Blessed Pauline Jaricot

This weekend’s beatification of Pauline Jaricot, founder of the APF, is
a wonderful moment of celebration. Thank you for any promotion of
the beatification you have been able to do. It is not too late—we want
to celebrate both the beatification, and the legacy of the world’s
newest ‘Blessed’ throughout the year.

You can download a poster, prayers, novena, and an assembly for
children at missio.org.uk/Pauline-resources.

You can also order more copies of the prayer card you have received
with your Mission Today magazines by emailing
redbox@missio.org.uk or calling 020 7821 9755.

Celebrating Pauline’s legacy

As part of the celebrations, we want to thank ALL our volunteers. With
the End of Year forms, you had the opportunity to send us the names
and addresses of those who help you organise the Red Box in your
parish (eqg Promoters and Treasurers). Fr Tony is hoping to send a
card to all volunteers—which includes you!—in September. If you have
not already told us of the names and addresses of those who support
you in your role, please send them to us in Eccleston Square as soon
as possible.

Your Red Box — Animation

Do you ever wish you could explain to someone, in less than 2
minutes, what happens to the donations made through the Red Box?
Well now you can! We have produced a short (1 minute 45 seconds)
film explaining what is achieved through the Red Box donations. You
can view the video on Missio’s website: missio.org.uk/about-redbox
or on Missio’s YouTube channel: youtube.com/MissioUK.

Diocesan Masses in 2022

We are looking forward to seeing many of you and your Red Box

holders at the Masses across England and Wales in the coming months.

As well as marking the beatification of Pauline Jaricot, they are a

chance to celebrate all volunteers and supporters of the Red Box, who

continue the legacy of Blessed Pauline. Please pass on the information

to all supporters in your parish. Further details and any additional

Masses are available at missio.org.uk/mission-masses-and-events

Diocese of Portsmouth

St Edmund Campion Church,
Altwood Road, Maidenhead SL6 4PY
Tuesday, 7 June at 6pm

St Colman’s Church,

St Colman’s Avenue,
Cosham, Portsmouth P06 2JJ
Sunday, 12 June at 3pm

Diocese of East Anglia

St John the Baptist Cathedral,
Unthank Road, Norwich NR2 2PA
with Bishop Alan Hopes

Saturday, 25 June at 11.30am

Diocese of Salford

Salford Cathedral, Chapel Street,
Salford M3 5LL

Saturday, 25 June at 3pm

Diocese of Clifton

Sacred Heart Church, Grange Ct Rd,
Bristol BS9 4DR

with Bishop Declan Lang

Tuesday, 12 July at 7pm

Diocese of Hallam

St Marie’s Cathedral, Norfolk Street,
Sheffield S12JB

with Bishop Ralph Heskett CSsR
Saturday, 16 July at 12.30pm

Diocese of Leeds
Saturday, 1 October - details tbc.

We are also finalising plans for Masses
in the dioceses of Lancaster, Liverpool,
Menevia, Plymouth and Westminster.
Check the Missio website for up-to-
date information.

Don’t forget: there are lots of resources to help you in your role at

missio.org.uk/LS

Join the Red Box Local Secretary Facebook group for all the latest

updates and to share ideas: facebook.com/groups/RedBoxL$S




